
Our group, Art, Gillian, Gina and myself always looked forward to our Friday line 
dancing classes.  The music and step-by-step instructions along with a very enthusiastic 
instructor Matti-Dias Young made for an evening of fun.  
 

Matti's patience for teaching and holding the interest of the group made us always feel 
welcome and encouraged to learn. The camaraderie and good humor of the other 
attendees made it enjoyable. 
 

An awesome way to get some fun exercise. We are looking forward to joining the 
next session. 

 

Terry Cabral 

 


